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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
There is no longer any defensible reason why the popular vote shouldn't elect the president, just like it 
does every other elected official in this country. It is fair and everyone understands the popular vote. 
Please replace the arcane electoral college with the popular vote! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Cheryl A. Graham 
4070 Gusty Ave NE 
Albany, OR 97322-4538 
(541) 981-2984 
 

 


